



Minutes of meeting held on 5th October 2020

Corpusty Primary School

Item	Discussion	Action
1-Attendance	<p>Present: Sophie Van der Louw , Lauren Mayes, Katharine Uttridge, Jenni Van Ree, Sarah Wright, Lindsey Smith and Donna Dixon-Keeling</p> <p>Apologies: Carla Talbot, Josh Wright, Pat Sharp</p>	
2- School news	<p>Katharine reported:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Teachers appreciated messages of support through lock down • Covid procedures are being put in place whilst the school are managing to offer a broad experience to the children. Children seem largely unaware of the differences which is a big plus. Focus is on socialising across the curriculum that is being delivered. As much opportunity as possible of working outside is taking place. • See-saw is being used to deliver homework and lessons • Technology is being used to work interactively within classes. Using Prowise; this will be expanded when IPADs are delivered. • Verbatim funding from the Anguish trust was acquired and used for aforementioned IPADs and Summer school, which was highly successful. • Miss Faux will be staffing the office on a more full-time basis for the foreseeable future. 	
3- Matters arising from minutes of last meeting	<p>Code of conduct approved Playground art put on hold for now – Lauren to touch up existing boards</p>	Lauren
4- Review of events	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Pancake day - raised £43.50 • Cake and skate - £38 • Student home-learning packs – teachers and parents seem to have appreciated these • Mayday arch – Thanks to Lindsey • Leavers dictionaries ad calculators – Thanks expressed from some parents and decision to carry on trying to fund both 	
5- Treasurers Report	<p>Current bank balance: £2,599.63</p>	

6- Future Events	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Father Christmas – gifts to be bought for children and Father Christmas to deliver overnight. Catch on camera to show children. Jenni to order. • Christmas 'party' - Katharine will pack up party snacks for afternoon when teachers will organise games etc. Lauren to source boxes and crackers and Sophie to order food and sort reindeer food to go in boxes. • Playground equipment – discussion to buy a big whole school gift as children are missing out on their discos. Lindsey to research large playground construction packs. Katharine to talk to teachers to comment on this and/or suggest playground equipment that would be suitable. 	Jenni Katharine Sophie Lauren Lindsey Katharine
7 – Fundraising Ideas & Projects	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Since we are unable to do fundraising events and are consequently not asking for people's time, money, cakes etc Sophie will set up a Go Fund Me page asking for voluntary contributions. • Request to bonfire committee including thanks for last year's donation. • Sarah will look into running a smaller scale Christmas Raffle. It was considered that if we are thoughtful about who to ask for prizes this was acceptable to do in the current circumstances. Zoom for allocating prizes with random number generator??? 	Sophie Lauren Sarah
8- AOB	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Parentkind login – Lauren reminded us about Parentkind login and will resend details. • Lauren has completed Charity Commission Annual returns up to date. Well done. • Garden - session planned in the Spring to repaint and tidy up • Football shirts – it was decided that these should be put on ebay 	Lauren Lauren
Next meeting+ AGM	Monday 11th January	